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A580/A570 - WINDLE ISLAND JUNCTION IMPROVEMENTS
Balfour Beatty

Dear Resident / Business Owner

We would like to inform you about works which will be taking place from 7" October for
around 4 weeks. Mainly during normal working hours with a week of nights. The works are a
combination of finishing works to footpaths, dealing with ponding issues and additional works
instructed by the Council to further improve the junction.

There will be full time lane closures on the A580 East Lancs and A570 Rainford bypass, with
a 30mph speed restriction.

2-way lights will be installed on Moss Lane, Rainford Rd and Crank Rd for a period, during
the 4 weeks.

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained at all times and businesses will be
open as usual. Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times via the permanent crossing
route; however a diversion of the existing pathway if needed will be in place.

For further details of the closures and or road diversion see https://roadworks.ora.

The work is subject to weather conditions, particularly sensitive due to traffic management
installation. We advise drivers to take alternative routes where possible and allowing
additional time for their journey.

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during these essential works,
following the successful opening of the junction back in April-19.

If you have any questions or comments about the scheme please feel free to contact our
Public Liaison Officer on: 07545 053 381 or WindlelslandJunctionlmprovements-
PLO@balfourbeatty.com. Altematively, please feel free to contact St Helens Council on tel: -
01744 676 789 and or email:- contactcentre@sthelens.gov.uk

We do apologise about any inconvenience that it may cause.

Yours faithfully

Oliver Benbow
Site Agent
Balfour Beatty CSUK
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